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To:
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amine belabbes nabi <bnma.us@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I have heard about the new proposed regulation to lower the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 and I’d like to
share my opinion that I am against it. This will seriously disadvantage [] small traders like me.

I urge to please reconsider it and keep the current leverage at its current level 100:1.

Respectfuly,
Amine Belabbes Nabi


